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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Dear Friends,

Here at TAF we’ve had a busy summer. We’ve opened many new programs, attended 
conferences and patient meetings across the country and are now busily preparing 
for the 2019 reenrollment period. In the past three months we’ve launched new  
programs for Alpha-1 Antitrypsin, Epilepsy (Seizures), Hemophilia, Hereditary (ATTR) 
Amyloidosis, Primary Immunodeficiency (PI) Diseases and Thrombocytopenia. Each 
day, we work towards improving the lives of the people we support by helping them 
overcome one of life’s greatest challenges – affording the healthcare they need. 

We are beyond excited to have been able to introduce these six new programs  
to help even more eligible individuals with financial assistance. It goes without  
saying that our donors are a critical part of our success. They understand our passion 
for helping patients and aid in our ability to open more programs. 
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TAF CARES
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TAF IS ON FACEBOOK AND LINKEDIN 
The Assistance Fund’s Facebook and LinkedIn pages keep our 
followers in the loop on upcoming events, fundraisers and 
news that affects our community. You can also see more about 
what our employees and staff are up to! Find information on 
important topics like new program openings, reenrollment 
deadlines and helpful tips from our team. 

Visit Facebook.com/AssistanceFund and LinkedIn.com/company/
the-assistance-fund/

Mark P. McGreevy 
President and CEO

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2

WOULD YOU LIKE TO 
SHARE YOUR STORY?
We are always on the lookout 
for stories from the people we 
help and would love to learn 
about your experiences with 
TAF. If you think you might 
want to share your story, 
please contact Judith Pariseau 
at Judith.Pariseau@tafcares.org. 
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We are also extremely fortunate to have such a dedicated, motivated and truly talented staff who 
work tirelessly to build relationships with providers, donors and patients to raise awareness of  
TAF and showcase the meaningful work we are doing. Get an inside look into some of our employee 
appreciation events on page 2.

In fact, many of you will soon be interacting with our star patient advocates as part of the 2019 
reenrollment period, which is taking place from October 15th to November 16th this year. Please 
remember to mark your calendars to reenroll if you are currently in one of our reenrollment eligible 
programs. We will be sharing lots of updates on reenrollment through mail, email and on our 
Facebook and LinkedIn social media pages, and we encourage you to check regularly for updates. This 
year we have introduced a number of new ways to reenroll to make the process as easy as possible. 
You can read more about the reenrollment process on page 3. 

We look forward to connecting with you during the reenrollment period, and continuing to provide 
financial assistance to as many people as possible through the end of the year and into 2019. 

Sincerely,

Mark McGreevy 
President and CEO 

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

July-September 
PROGRAM 
OPENINGS
•  Alpha-1 Antitrypsin 

•  Epilepsy (Seizures)

•  Hemophilia 

•  Hereditary (ATTR)  

Amyloidosis 

•  Primary Immunodeficiency 

(PI) Diseases 

•	 Thrombocytopenia  

Each day, our patient advocates and staff work tirelessly to 
help improve the lives of people living with high out-of-pocket 
medical bills. Last year we were able to help over 43,000 
people. This is due to our incredible staff who are passionate, 
compassionate and dedicated. 

Our staff has made it their mission to provide each person with 
the personalized support they need, while also building strong 
relationships with the stakeholders who help us achieve our 
mission. It is important for us to recognize all of the hard work 
that is being done within our organization – and what better way 
to do so than by having a bit of fun!

This year during our annual employee appreciation event, 
we spent an afternoon at the King’s Entertainment Center in 
Orlando, where we listened to tunes from the 1950s and twisted 
and hula-hooped the afternoon away! A special guest star – Elvis 
– even paid a visit and spent time taking pictures with the staff. 

In August, we also took a small break away from our desks to take a 
pretend trip to the tropics. Staff were encouraged to wear their best 
Hawaiian themed outfits, and we got into the “aloha spirit” with  
a themed lunch and by spending some chill time with one another. 

In September, our CEO Mark McGreevy, CFO Steve Alsene and  
VP of Operations Danielle Vizcaino treated the TAF staff to  
a home-cooked breakfast buffet, flipping flap jacks and grilling 
sausages right in the office!

TAF EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION EVENTS

“	WE ALWAYS HAVE A GREAT TIME AT THESE 
EVENTS AND LOVE SPENDING TIME  
TOGETHER AS A TEAM. IT IS A PRIVILEGE  
TO HAVE SUCH A FINE TEAM OF EMPLOYEES 
AND IT’S IMPORTANT TO TAKE TIME TO  
RECOGNIZE THEIR EFFORTS.”  
MARK MCGREEVY, PRESIDENT AND CEO
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If you, or a loved one, are currently enrolled in one of our 
reenrollment eligible programs, you should have received a 
postcard in the mail with information on how you can reenroll for 
2019. Make sure to keep this postcard because it has important 
information you will need in order to reenroll, including your 
Activation Code. 

We have worked to make sure that the reenrollment process is 
as streamlined as possible and have introduced a number of new 
ways you can complete your reenrollment application this year. 

If you are interested in reenrolling, please make sure to begin 
your application once the reenrollment period opens on  
October 15th! If you have any questions about your application 
or the reenrollment process once the reenrollment period opens, 
you can visit www.tafcares.org/reenroll or give us a call at  
(855) 845-3663 to use our reenrollment self-service menu to 
speak with a patient advocate. Please know that there are often 
long hold times during the first few days of reenrollment due to 
the high volume of phone calls that we typically receive. 

A Guide to Reenrollment
SAVE THE 
DATE
Reenrollment for 2019 will open October 15th at 
9:00am ET and end November 16th at 6:00pm ET.

	 TEXT MESSAGE 
ALERTS WITH DIRECT 
REENROLLMENT LINK  
If we have your cell 
phone number on 
file, expect to receive 
a text message with 
your patient-specific 
reenrollment link on 
October 15th.  

	 EMAIL WITH DIRECT 
REENROLLMENT LINK 
If we have your email 
address on file, expect 
to receive an email with 
your patient-specific 
reenrollment link on 
October 15th. 

	 VISIT OUR WEBSITE 
TAFcares.org/reenroll, 
select “Reenroll 
Now!!” and enter your 
Activation Code. 

	 QR CODE 
Scan the QR code on 
your postcard or the 
one below with your 
cell phone camera. 
Select “Reenroll 
Now!!” and enter your 
Activation Code.

 

	 PAPER APPLICATION  
Please note that paper 
applications are not 
being mailed this year 
unless one has been 
requested. To request 
a paper application, 
please call (855) 
845-3663 and select 
the reenrollment self-
service menu.

FIVE WAYS TO REENROLL

OCTOBER

15

NOVEMBER

16
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HOW DID YOU LEARN ABOUT YOUR 
DIAGNOSIS?

One day I was at my neurologist’s office and 
the physician assistant asked me if I had any 
weird symptoms. I told her that I had been 
having terrible headaches, a hard time reading 
the computer screen and my dexterity was 
troublesome. My doctor ran some bloodwork 
and diagnosed me with MG; I had never heard 
of MG before. 

WHAT WAS YOUR REACTION TO LEARNING 
ABOUT YOUR DIAGNOSIS?

In a way, the diagnosis was a bit of a relief. I 
knew what was wrong and that there was a 
treatment plan I could follow but it was very 
scary to learn that MG isn’t curable. 

HOW DID YOU FEEL ABOUT THE COST OF 
TREATMENT? 

As my condition continued to worsen, I needed 
more medication and eventually a surgery. We 
lost the health insurance we originally had that 
covered most of my medication. I enrolled in a 
clinical trial and the medication worked so well, 

but the medication cost tens of thousands of 
dollars a month – I knew I wouldn’t be able to 
afford that. My insurance was denied twice. 

HOW DID YOU LEARN ABOUT TAF? 

Once the trial ended, someone at my 
neurologist’s office told me about TAF. It was 
probably the greatest miracle to come into my 
life besides my husband and two children. TAF 
is literally keeping me alive and threw me the 
biggest lifeline I could have ever gotten. 

WHAT ADVICE WOULD YOU GIVE TO 
OTHERS DIAGNOSED WITH A RARE DISEASE? 

No matter what condition you have or are 
diagnosed with you should educate yourself and 
seek out doctors you feel comfortable having 
an open dialogue with. Most importantly, don’t 
ever give up. People may doubt you and your 
symptoms but surround yourself with support 
and never give up on advocating for yourself. By 
getting answers and on the right treatment path 
dealing with your diagnosis will become easier. 

Robin, MG patient 

Robin is enrolled in 
our Myasthenia Gravis 
Financial Assistance 
Program

Patient Profile

Q&A:  
PURPLE PROS
August marked  
Dianja’s one-year  
anniversary with  
The Assistance Fund

 

What is your favorite thing 
about the job? 

Delivering quality customer 
service to our patients while 
helping to provide patients 
with needed funding for life-
changing medications. 

What are three words  
you would use to describe 
the job? 

•	 Engaging because we 
engage with patients 

•	 Proactive because we are 
always trying to find ways 
to do and be better as an 
organization 

•	 Collaborative because we 
work together as a team

What are some of the most 
common questions you 
receive from patients? 

How do I (the patient) 
complete an application? How 
is The Assistance Fund able to 
provide such a high level of 
financial assistance? 

As a patient advocate, how 
are you trying to improve 
the patient experience? 

I want to improve the patient 
experience by making sure 
each patient that I speak with 
is aware that I care about 
what they are going through. 

What have you learned 
while working at TAF? 

I have learned to always 
show kindness. In speaking 
with patients, providers and 
colleagues you never actually 
know what the person is going 
through. Exhibiting kindness 
to someone who may have 
just received a diagnosis or 
may just be having a rough 
day can in return brighten or 
change their day. 

Could you describe what it’s 
like to work at TAF? 

Working at The Assistance 
Fund is gratifying because I 
finish each day with a sense 
of accomplishment, knowing 
we helped someone improve 
their life. 
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For most people the thought of the unknown can be frightening, 
but for those living with a chronic or rare disease unpredictability 
is often a way of life. Through our Facebook community and 
communicating directly with patients, we have learned so much 
about the often-unaddressed non-medical symptoms of living 
with a chronic disease. These can include unexpected financial 
challenges, figuring out how to cope when you don’t know how 
you might feel from day to day or even interacting with others 
who may have difficulty understanding your “invisible” disease. 

As you’ve told us, living with a chronic disease isn’t as simple 
as managing your medications, going to appointments and 
following the advice of your doctors. While all of these are 
extremely important, they don’t eliminate the unpredictability 
of the condition. Living with a chronic disease often means living 
with the reality that each day may present a new unknown. Day 
to day, or even hour to hour, what you experience may change. 
Symptoms that are under control one minute can resurface in 
what feels like a blink of an eye. Sometimes this can lead to 
judgement from those who may not understand your condition 
or what you are going through. Having to rearrange schedules or 
cancel plans may feel like you are letting people down and it is 
disappointing and frustrating to miss out on events you may have 

been looking forward to. 

Our patients are at the heart of what we do. We want you to 
know that we hear you and see you. We encourage you to join 
our Facebook community and continue to share your thoughts 
on how living with your condition impacts your daily life, and to 
encourage one another. While you may have amazing support 
systems around you, it is always nice to share experiences with 
those who can personally understand. 

At TAF, the strength of the people we help fuels what we do. 
Knowing the challenges you face on a daily basis makes it that 
much more important to us to help where we can. Through  
our various programs, we hope that we are able to make a 
meaningful difference in your lives. While chronic diseases may  
be unpredictable, our support for you is steadfast and strong! 

Navigating the Unknowns
SHARING YOUR EXPERIENCES LIVING 
WITH A CHRONIC DISEASE

“	It changes from day 
to day. So I live by 
the saying, ‘Never put 
off until tomorrow 
what you can today.’ 
Because you never 
know how you will 
feel tomorrow.” 
JENNIFER, FACEBOOK  

 

“	I’m not lazy and don’t 
want to do anything. 
I have good days & 
bad days. Can do 
something one day 
but can’t the next.”  
PATRICIA, FACEBOOK 

“	It would be nice not 
to fall down so much! 
The difficulty of 
doing minor chores 
around the house is a 
nuisance, avoiding the 
stove like it is going to 
attack me is another 
issue.” 
ROBERT, FACEBOOK 

 

“	Day to day, hour to 
hour – never knowing 
what will happen next, 
planning ahead, being 
‘disabled’ doesn’t 
mean ‘lazy.’ It can be 
on the inside, not  
on the outside...don’t 
judge.” 
PEGGY, FACEBOOK

HERE IS JUST SOME OF THE ADVICE, EXPERIENCES AND 
REALITIES YOU’VE SHARED WITH US: 
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Join the conversation by following our Facebook page 
Facebook.com/AssistanceFund
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RAISING AWARENESS  
OF RARE DISEASES 
It is hard to understand the toll a rare disease can have on day-to-day life if 
you aren’t living with a rare disease. September was full of awareness days 
aimed at educating the public about rare diseases. 

September 7th marked Duchenne Awareness Day. The World Duchenne organization created 
sharable educational videos to raise awareness and show the realities of those living with Duchenne. 
The Assistance Fund is proud to support people living with Duchenne and their families through our 
Duchenne Muscular Dystrophy Financial Assistance Program.  

We started the year by launching a new financial assistance program for Atypical Hemolytic Uremic 
Syndrome (aHUS). This month, the aHUS Alliance called upon the community to participate in a 
global awareness day on September 24th. aHUS Alliance encouraged individuals to submit videos 
giving thanks to their caregivers who are a constant support system. We are lucky to be able to 
support patients through our aHUS Financial Assistance Program. 

September was also ITP Awareness Month. ITP is an autoimmune disorder resulting from low levels 
of platelets, which can cause excessive bleeding and bruising. On September 28th the Platelet 
Disorder Support Association is encouraging individuals to Sport Purple for Platelets. Purple is 
known to represent bravery and is also the color of a bruise – a common symptom of ITP. We are 
excited to have opened a new copay assistance program this past August for those living with 
Thrombocytopenia, a platelet disorder. 

To honor those living with rare diseases, TAF ran a Rare Disease Fundraising Campaign. Thank you to 
those who donated! 

Honoring Rare Diseases
DUCHENNE  
AWARENESS DAY
SEPTEMBER 7

AHUS GLOBAL  
AWARENESS DAY
SEPTEMBER 24

ITP AWARENESS MONTH 
AND SPORT PURPLE  
FOR PLATELETS DAY
SEPTEMBER 28

WAYS TO 
GIVE 

Giving to The Assistance Fund is a meaningful 
and simple way to help patients in need and 
the process has gotten even easier through 
AmazonSmile. 

AmazonSmile is part of Amazon.com. Every item 
that is available on Amazon is also available 
through AmazonSmile. When you make a 
purchase on AmazonSmile, Amazon will donate 
a portion of your purchase to the charitable 
organization of your choice. 

If you are shopping on Amazon and want to 
consider donating to The Assistance Fund, 
head over to smile.amazon.com and search for 
“Assistance Fund, Inc.” Once you select The 
Assistance Fund, you can shop just like you 
normally would but once you hit check-out, 
AmazonSmile will donate a small percentage of 
your purchase to TAF. 

We are so grateful for all of the donations we 
receive – big or small. Each dollar makes a 
meaningful difference. More information about 
ways to give is available on the TAF website:  
https://tafcares.org/donors/ways-to-donate/. 
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4700 Millenia Blvd., Suite 410 

Orlando, Florida 32839

tafcares.org 

WANT TO REACH US BY PHONE?

We’re available Monday through 
Friday at (855) 845-3663,  
9am - 6pm ET, excluding holidays.

Our fax number is (866) 254-9411.

Our Program Manager Christina Abbene and VP of Business Development 
Gerald Lauria enjoyed their time as exhibitors at The International Symposium 
on MPS and Related Diseases.

CONFERENCE ATTENDANCE 
Conferences provide us the opportunity to connect face-to-
face with our peers, patients, healthcare providers and other 
leaders in the healthcare space. While we are able to establish 
great connections virtually and through phone calls, it is always 
fantastic to share experiences together onsite at conferences and 
other events. 

In June we had the privilege of attending the American Society 
of Clinical Oncology (ASCO) annual meeting in Chicago. Over 
30,000 people from around the world were in attendance. At 
ASCO, we were able to interact with individuals dedicated  
to winning the fight against cancer. The research they presented 
covered so many oncological conditions and reinforced the 
constant innovation in the space. 

The best part of these conferences is the opportunity to see how 
many people are dedicated to finding new treatment options to 
help patients struggling with these diseases. At The International 
Symposium on MPS and Related Diseases we had the opportunity 
to learn about these advancements and, as exhibitors, we  
were also able to connect with patients, physicians and peers 
one-on-one. Christina, our Program Manager, and Gerald, our  
VP of Business Development, spent four days in San Diego 
hearing experts from around the world share the newest research 
on MPS and talking with patients, their caregivers and healthcare 
professionals about what we do here at TAF. 

On the Road
OCTOBER 
Global Genes RARE Patient Advocacy Summit (Irvine, CA)

National Hemophilia Foundation 70th Bleeding Disorders 
Conference (Orlando, FL) 

NOVEMBER 
CureDuchenne Cares Family & Caregiver Workshop Summit 
(Boston, MA)

DECEMBER 
aHUS Foundation Conference (Orlando, FL) 

We will be attending even more conferences in the future. 
Stay tuned for more updates from the road!

2018 CONFERENCES

What’s Up Next

The best part of these conferences 
is the opportunity to see how many 
people are dedicated to finding new 
treatment options to help patients 
struggling with these diseases. 


